
   
            19th November 2019 

 
Dear Parent 
 

 
Y6L Class Assembly – Friday, 22nd November 
Mrs Noone’s class will lead our collective worship on Friday – they are focusing on the great feast of 
Christ the King.  Please join us – 9.15 in the school hall.   Doors will be closed once the children begin 
so we ask that you arrive in good time.     All welcome! 
 

Election Day – 12th December – SCHOOL CLOSED. 
Our school premises will be used for polling for the General Election and therefore the school will be 
closed to children and staff on this date. 

 
Parking Problems are persisting – is it you? 
Please look at the photographs below, taken this morning at drop off. The car registrations are 
identifiable as: 
CU51HBE DX63BXC    LS15NJJ  
DY09YKD PX58YUU  
Would you please come into school to discuss alternatives to parking illegally – ask for Ms Davis or Mr 
Blaney.  
 

 
 
INSET Day – Monday 6th January 2020 – School Closed.  
The children are to return to school on Tuesday 7th January. Thank you.  
 

Thought for this week 
So many suffer in this world. We turn to Jesus, who granted us life in the midst of His suffering and 
death to pray ~  

May our suffering be for our growth and may we 

be freed from that which we cannot bear. Amen.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Headteacher  
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